
Your new collective-bargaining agreement is still being reviewed by the 
employer, but copies will be available as soon as the employer has finished.

After ratification, the union and the employer both review the document 
to ensure all the changes from the previous contract have been included. 
AUPE has finished that process, but the employer is still working on it even 
though it has had the contract since Sept. 14.

We will make printed copies available as soon as possible, but we cannot 
proceed until the employer has finished its review.

If you have questions, please contact a member of your negotiating team.
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